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We invite you to experience the world of Fine Arts - visual arts, music and drama! Come meet Carmen 
Gorgichuk, the Chair of the department, on Thursday, March 25th , 2021 from 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm MDT 
(via Zoom). You will be able to ask questions of our fantastic faculty in real-time and we will share 
important information on how to apply to the Fine Arts programs so you can start planning for your future 
this fall. 

Despite the challenges of the past year, our Fine Arts students have had a very positive experience as the 
department found a good balance with safety measures to offer hybrid learning - some in-person classes for 
those critical elements of your learning, and other lecture courses delivered remotely. Regardless of your 
learning style, we can help you meet your goals to pursue a career in the arts! We look forward to seeing 
you - please register to reserve your spot. 

 

If you are interested in attending, you can sign up at the link below: 

gprc.me/ExperienceGPRC   

http://www.gprc.ab.ca/
https://www.gprc.ab.ca/recruitment/index.html
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You can also sign up from our GPRC Fine Arts 
homepage, in the right hand corner: 
https://www.gprc.ab.ca/departments/finearts/ 

 

If you click on the poster for the “Fine Arts Information 
Session,” it will link you to the Webinar page to register.  

 

From there, click on the tab that says “Check out our 
webinars” and Fine Arts is listed (Photo for reference).  

 

Thursday, March 25, 2021 | 5:00pm - 7:00pm 

 

 

 

If you would like to speak to someone about these programs, but you can’t attend the webinar, please let us 
know and we would be happy to set something up for you! 

 

We are still accepting applications for both Fall 2021, and we hope to see you on March 25th!  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

GPRC Fine Arts 

finearts@GPRC.ab.ca 

(780) 539-2443 
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